政府總部環境局

本医檔號 Our Ret: EP 86/08/64(07) 來医檔號 Your Ref:



ENVIRONMENT BUREAU GOVERNMENT SECRETARIAT

Central Government Offices Lower Albert Road Hong Kong

> Tel.: 2594 6033 Fax.: 2123 9438

28 December 2007

President
The Hong Kong Institute of Surveyors
1 Connaught Place
Central, Hong Kong
Mr. Raymond CHAN

Dear Mr Chan.

A Proposal on the Mandatory Implementation of the Building Energy Codes

The Hong Kong SAR Government will launch today a public consultation on the proposed mandatory implementation of the Building Energy Codes. The consultation will end by 31 March 2008. We enclose the consultation document and a leaflet for your information, and would like to have your views on the proposal.

The document is also uploaded to our website (http://www.enb.gov.hk/bec_consult.html) and available for collection at District Offices.

Please send your views to us on or before 31 March 2008 by mail, electronic mail or facsimile to the following:

Address:

Energy Division (2) Environment Bureau

46/F, Revenue Tower Wan Chai, Hong Kong

E-mail address:

bec consult@enb.gov.hk

Facsimile:

2123 9438

For any enquiries, please contact us at 2594 6727 or 2808 3465. Your views on and support to the proposal are crucial in promoting building energy efficiency in Hong Kong.

Yours sincerely,

(Elvis Au)

for Secretary for the Environment

Encl.